
Happy Ramadan Eid!
Dear compatriots!

� On behalf of the team of Turin Polytechnic University in
Tashkent, we sincerely congratulate You all on the holiday of
kindness, graciousness and generosity – The Holy Ramadan Eid.

� May Allah open the doors of happiness and prosperity for our
prayers in this Holy Month. May Allah accept our prayers, good
deeds and sacrifices and shower us with holy blessings.

� On this beautiful and glorious occasion, let us wish to all
Muslims of our country joy and love to their hearts, all the
opportunities and success.

May  Allah  enrich  our  lives  with  happiness,  peace  and
prosperity!

With sincere and best regards,
TTPU press-service

https://polito.uz/14838/

